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WEEKEND WORK (23 MARCH TO 25 MARCH) 

Weekend track work will be carried out in your area during a scheduled track closure. We have limited opportunities 
throughout the year when we can safely access the rail track and some work has to take place during pre-planned 
track closures to ensure the safety of workers.  

Construction activities are carefully planned to minimise impacts on the community. Please see the map on the next 
page for the location of works. 

WHEN:     Weekend work (including nightworks) from 2am Saturday 23 March to 2am Monday 25 March  

WHAT:    The following activities will take place: 

 

 LOCATION WORK 

Mascot  • Signalling and cable route works near King Street, including concrete cutting 

Botany  • Earthworks, drainage and concrete works, near Bay Street 

• Signalling and cable route works near Ocean Street, including concrete 

cutting 

Project alignment • Project close-out and clean-up works 

• Track tamping, welding, grinding and corrections between Ocean Street and 

Cooks River 

• Surveying 

 

Equipment for this work will include excavators, tamping machine, jackhammer, rail saw, welder, oxy cutter, grader, 

vacuum trucks, concrete pump trucks, elevated work platforms, front end loader, roller-compactors, power hand 

tools, surveying equipment, semi-trailers, handheld geotechnical investigation equipment, compaction equipment, 

construction vehicles, lighting towers, water carts, trucks and traffic control signs and barriers.  

Various measures are taken to keep noise to a minimum, such as scheduling nosier works earlier in the night where 

possible and installing noise blankets. The work in your area will not be continuous and every effort will be made to 

keep noisy work to a minimum and reduce impacts to the community where possible.  

The Noise and Vibration fact sheet located at botanyduplication.com.au identifies construction activities and their 

associated noise levels in decibels (dBA). 

  Thank you for your patience while this work takes place. For further information about the work or to provide    
  feedback, please contact ARTC Enviroline on 1300 550 402, email: botanyduplication@jhg.com.au or write to:   
  Level 3, 65 Pirrama Road, Pyrmont NSW 2009 and quote reference number BRD52.  
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WANT TO KNOW MORE? 
p: 1300 550 402 

e: botanyduplication@jhg.com.au 

w: botanyduplication.com.au 

 
Register for project updates via the QR 

code (visit the Contact Us page). 


